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1st  November 2024 

The Barn Croft Newsletter 
Courage, Love, Excellence 

 

 
Key Diary Dates 

 
 

4th November 

Flu Vaccination 

 
5th November 

Individual Photos 

 
8th November 

Year 1 Phonics Workshop 

9:00-10:00am in Hall 

 
12th November 

Parents Evening 

3:40-7:00pm in Hall 

 
14th November 

Parents Evening 

3:40-5:40pm in Hall 

 
29th November 

Year 2 Bake sale 

 
10th December 

KS1 Christmas Show 

9:30-10:30am in Hall 

 
11th December 

EYFS Christmas Show 

9:30-10:00am in Hall 

 
19th December 

School ends at 2:00pm 

 
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Welcome back after half term. We hope you all had a wonderful family break over the half-
term holiday and are feeling refreshed for the new term ahead. The children have returned 
to school brilliantly, diving straight back into their learning with enthusiasm and focus. 

On Monday, our staff engaged in further professional development focused on enhancing 
Barn Croft’s curriculum. This included collaborative sessions on our next steps to broaden and 
enrich our learning offer. We were also pleased to welcome Governors for an open 
afternoon, where they joined staff in reviewing the curriculum, examining pupil outcomes in 
books, and discussing progress. The event was a tremendous success, with everyone 
celebrating the substantial progress our school has made over the past 18 months. A heartfelt 
thank you goes out to our dedicated subject coordinators and all staff members who have 
contributed to these exciting developments. We look forward to refining and personalizing 
Barn Croft’s curriculum even further in the coming year. 

As the weather gets cooler, please remember to send your child with a coat every day. Also, 
please ensure all clothing items are clearly labelled with your child’s name to prevent any 
mix-ups. 

A special thank you to Ms. Jennie, who kindly adjusted her schedule this week so that all 
children could enjoy their music sessions today. Year 4’s recorder playing was especially 
impressive - I could hear their progress all the way down the corridor! 

Here’s to a wonderful term ahead filled with learning and growth! 

Wishing a very Happy Diwali to all those celebrating!!  

 
Miss Kelly 
Acting Headteacher 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
   

       

Hot Choc Friday 

  

Year 1 – Jules  

Year 2 – Shakeel 

Year 3 – Hanaa 

Year 4 - Junior 

Year 5 – Dylan 

Year 6 – Nateisha 

 

 

Certificates this week have been 
awarded for Being Kind & Considerate 

  
Year 1 – Hibat & Phoebe 
Year 2 – Digby & Yasmin   
Year 3 – Inaya & Miriam   
Year 4 – Alice & Seren    

Year 5 – Lilly-Hazel & Maryam   
Year 6 – Clea & Ru    

       



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Dates for your Diary - Class Trips 

Year 1 – 21st November - Museum of London - Docklands 

Year 2 – 20th November - Science Trip 

Year 3 – TBC 

Year 4 – 28th Nov 2024 - Kung Fu Panda 4 

Year 5 – 19 Nov 2024 - The Wild Robot 

Year 6 – 12th November - Science Museum 

Nurture Room - 20 Nov 2024 - Migration (Autism Friendly) 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


